SCHOOL NEWS

Key Stage 2 SATs | Book Fair | End of Year Feedback

End of Year Reports

Today your child will bring home their end of year report. Inside you will find out whether they are working at their Age Related Expectations (AREs) for reading, writing and maths or if they are exceeding that level. You will also see whether they have made the progress that is expected of them, whatever level they may be working at. On the back page of the report the teacher has written a comment about your child linked to our Core Values. This is intended to inform you how your child learns and what their strengths are.

Children in Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 4 and Year 6 have additional information about the statutory assessments that all children in the country have to do.

If you have any questions about the report, please see the teacher during Open Evening. We are able to arrange a confidential meeting if it is needed.

End of Year Survey



You will have received an email or a notification on the School Spider (website) App with a link to the end of year survey. We are inviting you to comment on your child's report, give us feedback

about the school year and ask any questions you may have. We really appreciate you spending a couple of minutes to complete this as it helps us with our planning going forward and it is always great to pass on any positive feedback to the staff too.

Open Evening

We are delighted to once again invite you to our celebration Open Evening. We have been unable to hold this event in the last two years and so we are really looking forward to having our families back in school.

The evening is taking place next Wednesday, (13th July) between 5pm and 7pm. You are welcome to come with your child to visit their classroom, look at their work and speak to the class teacher. We also invite you to visit the new classroom and teacher for September. The children have already made three visits so they will be familiar with where they are going. Please note however, that we have some teachers moving in September and they will be found in their current classroom:

Current Class:	New Teacher:	Find them in this classroom:
1H	Mr Cope	6Co
	Mrs Macfarlane 4MM	
3TL	Mrs Collins	2C
5RW	Miss Wilson	6Co

In the hall you will find the Book Fair, new and second hand uniform for sale, Little Flyers (our Breakfast and After School Club) and the PTA. I will be in the hall too, so please come and say hello!

Key Stage 2 SATs results

As a school, we are required to publish our KS2 SATs results. We were absolutely delighted with how incredibly well our Year 6 children have done with their tests. They have worked so hard, not only this year, but during the periods of lockdown and home learning too. You may have seen in the news that the National Averages have significantly dropped, however, our results are higher than ever! Credit also to the teachers and teaching assistants who have worked to provide tutoring and booster sessions to ensure the impact of covid was as a minimal as possible. And of course, staff throughout school should be recognised for their work with this fantastic cohort of children.

EXS = Expected Standard
GDS = Greater Depth Standard

Subject	Level	National Average	Etchells
KS2 Writing	EXS	69%	87%
	GDS	not yet released	27%
KS2 Maths	EXS	71%	83%
	GDS	not yet released	28%
KS2 GPS	EXS	72%	87%
	GDS	not yet released	33%
KS2 Reading, Writing and Maths combined	EXS	59%	75%
	GDS	not yet released	8%

A HUGE well done Year 6!!



When we have the National Averages for the other Assessment areas in school, I will share the results with you.







Be Different Day

Friday 22nd July

Be different and choose from the following:

(50p per option)











4. Swap a piece of uniform for your own clothes

5. Odd shoes or trainers

Children may choose to just

have crazy hair for 50p or do all five options for £2.50.

As always, participation is optional.





Please find attached with this newsletter a leaflet for the Ensembles which take place at Stockport Music Centre, along with an invitation letter and a flyer to

attend various open rehearsals at the end of this term. All these activities are based at Werneth Young People's Centre where you go for the meetings. There are some great opportunities!

Kind regards,

Cathy Beddows and the Etchells staff



